
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR NO. 31  /2021                DATE : 11.03.2021 
TO,  
ALL MEMBERS  
 

Fraternal support to the strike and agitational programmes of: 
All India Insurance Employees Association (AIIEA) and 

Joint Forum of Trade Unions and Associations in PSGI (JFTUA) 

 
We reproduce hereunder the text of the AISBOF Circular No.  31 dated 11.03.2021, 
the contents of which are self-explicit. 

 

With warm greetings,        

     
                       (Ajit Kumar Mishra)         

                                              GENERAL SECRETARY 
OUR UNITY : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD 
S.B.I.O.A.  : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD 

TEXT 

 

Fraternal support to the strike and agitational programmes of: 
All India Insurance Employees Association (AIIEA) and  
Joint Forum of Trade Unions and Associations in PSGI (JFTUA) 
 
We reproduce hereunder the text of AIBOC Circular No.2021/28 dated 11/03/2021 contents of which are 
self-explanatory for information of the members.  

 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
Fraternal support to the strike and agitational programmes of: 
All India Insurance Employees Association (AIIEA) and  
Joint Forum of Trade Unions and Associations in PSGI (JFTUA) 
 
Joint Forum of Trade Unions and Associations in Public Sector General Insurance companies have given a 
strike call on 17th March opposing privatisation and disinvestment of any PSGIC and other issues, while 
AIIEA has given a call of strike on 18th March 2021 opposing Amendments to LIC Act, 1956 paving way for 
IPO in LIC & FDI hike in Insurance from 49% to 74%. 
 
02. We have been in constant touch with our fraternal organisations in the Insurance sector and other 
Central PSUs. It is a felt need that all of us have to join hands to put up a colossal resistance to ‘Save 



Public Sector Undertakings’. Already various fraternal organisations in different sectors like 
Confederation of Central Government Gazetted Officers’ Organizations (CCGOO) have extended solidarity 
and support to our agitational/strike programmes. We have to build a massive momentum in the days to 
come involving all sectors affected by the ill-conceived policies of the government.  
 
03. We, therefore, extend all out fraternal support for the strike called in the Insurance Sector on 17th and 
18th march 2020 as stated in the foregoing.  
 
04. We call upon all our affiliates to participate in lunch time, and after office-hours dharnas and other 
forms of agitational programmes called by our fraternal organisations in the Insurance Sector to show our 
support and solidarity. 
 
With vibrant greetings, 
 
Comradely yours, 
      Sd/- 
Soumya Datta 
General Secretary 
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